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Counseling Events:

                       TESTING DATES

ACT Testing at Bethel Park High School:

● Saturday, December 11

SAT Testing Dates at Bethel Park High 
School:

● Saturday, November 6
● Saturday, December 4

NOW HIRING!  Looking for a job?  Need 
extra holiday cash?  We have the place for 
you! The Bethel Park High School Student Job 
Posting Board.  Go to the high school website 
→ Counseling → Student Job Posting Board, or 
click Link

Check back frequently as positions are 
updated daily. 

If you have a job you would like to post, please 
contact Nancy Guarino in the Counseling 
Department at 412.854.8595, or 
guarino.nancy@bphawks.org.

In The News:

Bethel Park High School Presents:
You Can’t Take It With You

Thursday, Friday & Saturday, November 11-13 at 
7:00 PM

Tickets will be on sale November 1-5 in the 
Activities Office from 8:00am - 2:00pm. Tickets will 
also be available at the door the night of each 
performance. Contact Angela Ricciuti 412-854-8514 
with any questions.

NO SCHOOL October 29 - Records Day
NO SCHOOL November 1-2

Interact Club:  Next General Meeting is 
Wednesday November 3rd, 2:45-4:00 pm in the 
High School Cafeteria. Join the Remind app 
with code @fabc3b for meeting reminders, sign 
ups for volunteer opportunities, and other 
Interact news! “Be willing to make decisions. 
That’s the most important quality in a good 
leader.” ~ General George S. Patton, Jr.

BPHS DECA is currently collecting new pajamas for 
Pajama Pals!  All donations will go to children in 
transition to foster care.  We will be collecting pjs 
(size infant through 18 year old) through Thursday, 
Oct. 28th.  You can donate in one of the bins in the 
lobby, at Bean & Berry, room 409 or room 120.  You 
may also donate money at Bean & Berry.  All funds 
raised will be used to purchase additional pajamas.  
Thanks in advance for your support! 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1wtdXNzMtluDyfoedCpAcTzbydkZedXNw?usp=sharing
https://www.bpsd.org/StudentJobPostingBoard.aspx
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If you have BP news and would like 
to see it in our weekly, please send 
your information to 
ricciuti.angela@bphawks.org by 
12:00 pm on Fridays. Information 
sent after 12:00 pm may be held for 
the following publication.

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!

In The News:

Please join the French Club as they 
celebrate National French Week from 
November 3rd - 9th.

La Semaine Nationale de 
Français

Date: du 3 au 9 novembre

● Wednesday (3rd) - Mercredi Macaron 
(Pastel colors)

● Thursday (4th) - Jeudi Jumeaux 
(Twin Day)

● Friday (5th) - Vendredi Vive la France 
(Blue, White and Red)

● Monday (8th) - Lundi L’Amour (Red, 
Pink or Purple/Hearts)

● Tuesday (9th) - Mardi Musique, or 
Moustache (Your favorite band tee 
shirt or a mustache - Your choice!)

October 25, 2021

In The News (continued):

SGA: This week is Halloween Spirit Week! 
Below are the themes for each day. We 
hope to see a lot of participation!

Monday 10/25: Pittsburgher Day 
Tuesday 10/26: Twin Day 
Wednesday 10/27: Crazy Halloween Socks 
Day
Thursday 10/28: *Costume Day 

*For costume day, no masks or paint that 
cover your full face or anything that conflicts 
with the School Dress Code or Code of 
Conduct. 

BPHS Spanish Department is excited to 
announce that it now has a chapter of the 
Sociedad Honoraria Hispanica (Spanish 
National Honor Society).  Sophomores, Juniors, 
and Seniors currently enrolled in Honors or AP 
level Spanish courses are invited to join. For an 
application please see your Spanish teacher. 
Applications and dues are due to Mrs. Marena 
by Friday Oct 29, 2021. 

Bean & Berry is open! Come visit us periods 
1-4 on the 3rd floor. We offer Coffee 
regular/flavored hot/iced, Lemonade and 
Snacks. 

Current Fundraisers:

● The sophomore class of 2024 is 
selling Aunt Carole's Gourmet Dips. 
Each dip is $5 and helps earn 
money for the class prom and 
senior picnic. See Mrs. Durmis in 
room 332 or Mrs. Wheat in room 
325. All orders are due by Thursday 
Oct 28.
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